
 
  August 29, 2024 

 

Harima Releases “Declaration of Partnership Building” 
 

 
 

Harima is pleased to announce endorsement of the objectives of the “Council for the 

Promotion of Partnership Building for the Future”, an initiative of the Japanese 

Government’s Cabinet Office and several other bodies. In this regard, the company has 

released the “Declaration of Partnership Building”, a document that reiterates our 

commitment to complying with desirable business practices in the supply chain, with a 

focus on enhancing added value and strengthening collaboration with our various business 

partners.  

 

Harima Chemicals Group Declaration of Partnership Building  
https://www.harima.co.jp/en/sustainability/pdf/Partnership_Building_EN.pdf  

 

Harima has long been involved in the promotion of fair and equitable practices in the 

supply chain, with specific procurement guidelines being made available on our website. 

Working in close collaboration with our worldwide suppliers, we will continue to conduct our 

operations with the highest integrity and consideration for people, society and the 

environment.  

 
■Reference Data  
 
・Harima Chemicals Group Procurement Policy  

https://www.harima.co.jp/en/sustainability/pdf/Procurement_Policy_EN.pdf  

 
・Harima Chemicals Group Procurement Guidelines  

https://www.harima.co.jp/en/sustainability/pdf/Procurement_Guideline_EN.pdf  

  

 

Contact 
Public Relations, Harima Chemicals Group, Inc. 

URL: https://www.harima.co.jp/en/inquiry.php 
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